
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 2022 Events are subject to the weather conditions and/or COVID restrictions at that time and/or decisions made by Department of 
Education.  

Wednesdays SRE and Ethics;  
Year 6 transition afternoons at Port Hacking HS (20 October to 24 November) 

22-11-2022 Stage 2 Claymation In-School Experience 

25-11-2022 P&C Pie Drive Orders Delivered to School 

29-11-2022 Year 6 Police Talk About High School Transition 

30-11-2022 Last Day for Special Religious Education (Quizworks show) and Ethics Classes 

30-11-2022 Community “Thank You” Morning Tea 

1-12-202 Stage 2 Claymation In-School Experience 

2-12-2022 Last Day of PSSA Sport for Term 4 

8-12-2022 P&C Christmas Disco 4:15-5:30pm and 5:45 – 7:00pm 

9-12-2022 Year 6 Fete Day 

13-12-2022 Presentation Assembly and Show case. 

14-12-2022 
Year 6 Excursion 
Stage 2 Claymation Presentation 
Reports Sent Home to Parents 

15-12-2022 
Sport Presentation Morning 
Year 6 Farewell 5:30 – 8:30pm 

Friday 16-12-2022 Last Day of School for Students 

Monday  
19-12-2022 

Staff Development Day (The staff have completed additional professional learning after school over the past 

two terms in lieu of the second professional learning day on 20-12-2022). 

OSHClub Vacation Care opens 19 – 24 December. 

 

 
Kookie is coming! Elliott and Kalina met with Trent 

from Signpac last week to initiate some designs for our 

Kookie PBL mascot, incorporating some of their ideas 

after winning the mascot competition last year. 

 

We’re so Proud of You! 
Congratulations to all our Year 5 students who were 

nominated for a student leadership position in 2023. 

We were so proud of their confident presentations and 

enjoyed hearing their ideas and beliefs about 

leadership.  The positions will be announced during our 

presentation day on 13 December. 
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COVID and Staffing 
Thank you for your support in looking out for everyone 
else in our community. Even though COVID is usually 
reported as being a mild disease, it is important that we 
protect our elderly and/or vulnerable family members 
and friends. As a result of our hard work, there is only 
one current reported case of COVID this week. 
You are reminded that staff and students cannot 
attend school if they are showing any symptoms of 
COVID-19. Test kits are available at the office (on 
request by parents and carers). 

The safety and wellbeing of our staff and students are 
paramount at all times. As such, we will continue to 
ensure that all necessary health advice is closely 
followed. 

 

Principal’s Award 

 

 

Principal’s Awards are received by students who are 

safe, respectful learners and have been awarded with 

ten Merit Awards. Congratulations to Callum who has 

saved his merit awards and earned two Principal’s 

Awards! 

 

Writer’s Corner 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Jaylah, Harvey, Oscar and Viyona 

(1/2D) on their cleverly created diamante poems, 

which are arranged as: 

 

 
  
 

Miranda Public School Garden Project 
Mrs Cooke has been working closely with Katie 
Denoon from Sutherland Shire Council and Craig from 
Waratah Landscapes to organise some landscaping in 
the school, beginning Saturday 3 December. We thank 
Sutherland Shire Council and Waratah Landscapes for 
their generosity. Students will participate in planting  
some trees and shrubs as shown (in blue) on the map 
below. 
 

 
 

 

 



Play Together and Live in Harmony. 
Harmony Russian School participated at the Children’s 

Festival on 30 October. 

  
The Children’s Festival is a significant multicultural 
event in Australia. 

 
It was unique in its celebration of cultural diversity with 
a spectacular day-long program of entertainment 
presented by over 30 groups from different cultural 
backgrounds. Thousands of children and their families 
participated in the day’s activities. 

 

Under the motto “Play Together and Live in Harmony”, 
the Children’s Festival is a day for everyone but 
especially for children to get together in a multicultural 
environment to have fun, join in creative activities and 
share those new experiences with each other. 
 

If you are interested in your children learning about 

Russian language and culture, please contact Irina via 

the school office. 

 

P&C Christmas Disco 
The Miranda PS P&C Association is hosting a disco for 

Miranda PS students on Thursday 8 December. School 

staff will assist with supervision. (Details attached) 

Please note that the disco is only for students who are 

enrolled at Miranda Public School. 

To purchase tickets, please go to: 

 https://www.cognitoforms.com/MirandaPC1/MPSCh

ristmasDiscoTicketPu

 

 

 

Newsletters      
Our “Kookaburra Gazette” is published at the end of     

every even week and can be received by email, 

Facebook “Miranda PS (official)”, and the NSW 

Education Parent app (now on Apple and Android): 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/schools-

digital-strategy/nsw-education-parent-app

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cognitoforms.com%2FMirandaPC1%2FMPSChristmasDiscoTicketPurchase&data=05%7C01%7CMichael.Duffy%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C0915ff17c14747fd04ca08dac3aaf961%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638037436504598119%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eoK5qOazAGqMgcYR2aLKh5CEtI3HZ%2F4xKLFlrO4xsKo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cognitoforms.com%2FMirandaPC1%2FMPSChristmasDiscoTicketPurchase&data=05%7C01%7CMichael.Duffy%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C0915ff17c14747fd04ca08dac3aaf961%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638037436504598119%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eoK5qOazAGqMgcYR2aLKh5CEtI3HZ%2F4xKLFlrO4xsKo%3D&reserved=0
https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/schools-digital-strategy/nsw-education-parent-app
https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/schools-digital-strategy/nsw-education-parent-app


1/2 Diamond – Nouns, Verbs and Adjectives 
1/2 Diamond have been learning to use nouns, verbs, and adjectives in diamante poems. They wrote a diamante 
poem in response to the book ‘Edwina the Emu’. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 P & C Pie Drive  

Goods for the Miranda Public School P & C Association Pie Drive will be delivered to school for pick up on Friday 25th 

November 2022.  

Everything is freezer friendly.  

 



 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 


